January 13, 2025

Curtis Hall Director
Department of Parks and Recreation
City Of Manitowoc
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Mr. Hall,

As has been our custom in the City of Manitowoc over the last number of years, I am requesting permission to erect three crosses on the hillside located at Evergreen Cemetery facing North 18th Street during the following time period:

From: Saturday April 12, 2025 Thru: Monday April 21, 2025

We have secured all utility locates in the immediate area of installation and will return the property to its original condition.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Please email or call me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

David J Naidl 920-323-2900 Cell

Email:Dnaidl@gmail.com

1919 Granger Rd

Manitowoc, WI 54220